
 

 

 

29 September 2011 
 
 
 
Mr Michael Watt       Ref: 2011SYE018 
Director of Planning 
Hurstville City Council 
PO Box 205 
Hurstville NSW 1481 
 
 
Dear Mr Watt, 
 
2011SYE018 – Hurstville - 11/DA-21 - Mixed retail/residential development containing 3 
buildings with ground floor retail area, 292 residential units and remediation of site - 
93 Forest Road, Hurstville 
 
I refer to your correspondance dated 27 September 2011 regarding the development 
applicantion for mixed retail and residential development at 93 Forest Road, Hurstville. 
 
I would like to thank you for the update on the application and for setting out the time 
involved to complete the proposed Voluntary Planning Agreement. 
 
The Regional Panel is happy to grant an extension to the original deadline until the end of 
October 2011 to ensure that the Council and applicant agree on the Voluntary Planning 
Agreement. 
 
If you have any further enquiries regarding this development application please do not 
hesitate to contact Paulina Hon on 9383 2104. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Roseth 
Chair, Sydney East 
Joint Regional Planning Panels 


